Lepore, Theresa (DPS)

From: Mason, Brigitte on behalf of DPSinfo {DPS)
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 3:33 PM

Ta: L'epere, Theresa (DPS)

Subject: FW: EO562

fyi

From: Iohn Luther [

-Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 11:27 AM
To: DPSinfo {DPS)

Subject: EQ562

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

I don't think it is necessazy to have a stretch energy code any longer.

The ICC energy codes addressed our concerns and it is time to eliminate the stretch energy code.

John Luther
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